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Re: Positive COVID-19 case in John D’Or Prairie

To Nation Residents and Members,

We have identified a new case of COVID-19 in John D’Or Prairie. 
· This case was expected as they were in close contact to a known positive case from outside of LRRCN boundaries. 
· They have been isolating away from other family members in the home
There will be no lockdown in JDP and No Intercommunity Travel Ban
· Contact tracing was completed quickly
· All contacts are within the same household
· Very minimal chance of spread outside of the household
· Nation Offices can remain operational with essential workers only in the buildings as before.
· Schools will remain open with strict COVID-19 protocols as before
· Checkpoint will remain open
Please remember to follow all Public Health Guidance:
· Wear masks in public and at work
· No indoor visiting
· Outdoor visiting max of 10 while following other measures
· Stay home as much as possible
· Avoid crowded places and stay 2 meters from all non household members
· Sanitize hands and high touch surfaces often
· Stay home if sick with cold/flu like symptoms and get tested for COVID-19
· Do not carpool with others not in your household, even with masks
· Do not share personal items like drinks, cigarettes, joints, utensils, etc.
If you think you are a close contact but have not been notified, please phone Alix or Krista at the JDP Health Center Wednesday. 

Every time we get a new case of COVID-19 we are finding different ways to handle them based on the situation. Balancing mental health and personal freedoms while protecting the rest of the community. We feel this is the right balance for the current situation.

Thank you,

LRRCN Emergency Management Team
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